Dear Youth.

Don't forget Sunday night September 26th begins the Youth Revival at New Life. We will leave Tabernacle at 6 pm Sunday night to go to the youth revival (both buses reserved). Everyone meet at New Life on Monday & Tuesday (September 27th & September 28th) for the revival at 6:30 pm. Special guest speaker will be D. J. Horton, and special music each night. Invite your friends to church and to the youth revival!! Love in Christ.

Cyle & Alison

Christian Sympathy

Our deepest Christian sympathy is extended Mr. & Mrs. Don Shetley, Mr. & Mrs. Don Rave Shetley, Mr. & Mrs. John Kervalas and family members in the loss of *Mr. Charles Kimsey (Lillian's step father, Don Raye & Donna Faye's step grandfather) who passed away today, September 22, 2010.

Thank You Note

Thank you to all who assisted me in the completion of my Eagle Scout Project. I appreciate all of your hard work and effort that was put into helping me. My appreciation, thank you and the church's appreciation to everyone who gave financially in order to help me. The money went to a good cause*. (*I am still working on the plaque.) I especially want to thank Ricky Smith and Tommy Anthony for teaching me more about tile and for all their hard work. Thank you again!!

Joseph Smith

Tabernacle Baptist Church, 915 S. Pinckney Street, Union SC 29379

Robert Chapman, Pastor (Office Tel. No. 427-9847)

David Wells, Worship Leader/Music Jean Young, Pianist

Ann Kimbrell, Organist Delores J. Morgan, Ministry Assistant

Ann Lancaster, Part Time Ministry Assistant

Cyle & Alison Coker, Part Time Ministers of Youth

Don Raye Shetley, Part Time Maintenance Supervisor



Periodicals postage paid at Union, SC THE LINK (USPS 950-580)

Published twice a month except first week in July week of Thanksgiving, and week of Christmas by Tabernacle Baptis Church, 915 South Pinckney Street, Union SC 29379.



Janie Chapman State Mission Offering Our Goal \$4,500.00 Received to Date \$201.00 Tabernacle Baptist

Volume 38, Issue 17 September 22, 2010

915 S. Pinckney Street Union, South Carolina 29379 (864) 427-9847 phone (864) 427-6393 fax E mail address: tabernacle@sbcunion.com Web site address: www.tbcunion.com

The Link

Deacon of the Month (September)

Cyle Coker

Inside Greeters September 26, 2010

Deanie Brown Lvnn McMillian

Parking Lot Greeters **September 26, 2010**

William Smith Henry Vaughan Graham Williams Joey Chapman

Sunday School Attendance September 12, 2010 - 215 **September 19, 2010** - 194

Extended Session **September 26, 2010**

Babies: Ann Alexander, Laura Wade Toddlers: Steve & Suzanne Byrd Sun. Night: David & Ollie Vaughan Wed. Night: Rachel McManus, Betty Gault

Deacon of the Month (October)

Jeff Craft

Inside Greeters October 5, 2010

Dudlev & Hazel Adams Calvin & Annette Walker

Parking Lot Greeters October 5, 2010

Helen Grady Judy Graham Jo Ann Millwood

Extended Session October 5, 2010

Babies: Hazel Adams, Annette Walker **Toddlers:** Frank & Candee Humphries Sun. Night: Jeff & Maxine Craft Wed. Night: Hazel McKinney

Welcome New Members

We welcome our new members. Mr. & Mrs. David Wells, who joined Sunday, September 12, 2010 by letter from First Baptist Church in Spartanburg. The Wells reside in Spartanburg, South Carolina. David serves as the Worship Leader/ Music for Tabernacle Baptist Church. May God bless you as you serve Him daily at Tabernacle Baptist Church.

Christian Sympathy

Our deepest Christian sympathy is extended to Mr. & Mrs. William Howell. Mrs. Hazel Howell and family members in the loss of *Mr. Hubert Farr of Jonesville, South Carolina (their brotherin-law) who passed away Monday, September 20, 2010.

Boxes of Love

With a desire to involve our entire church in an on going ministry project, we are continuing Boxes of Love. The following is a list of items requested for September & October:

Sept. - sugar, flour, spaghetti sauce Oct. - bath tissue, paper towels, Kleenex

Thank you, Your WMU Leadership Team

WIPE-OUT HUNGER

Sunday, October 10th, is designated as **World Hunger Day**. Our church will be participating by collecting "good used clothes and shoes" and bringing food items to be given out to those in need within our community. We are asking everyone to be a part of this worthwhile mission project. Pray for the people who are in need who live around us. Perhaps they are your neighbors, your family members or co workers, friends. We may never see them or know them by name, but God knows them. We are to be co workers with Him by reaching out and doing what we can to help them.

A Reminder: Clothes and Food Items MUST BE turned in by October 3rd.

Clothes are to be brought to the FLC. There will be someone at the church who can assist you in getting the clothes to the right place (9 am-5 pm). Food items can be brought anytime. We will have boxes located in the Sunday School Departments. Be sure that you put your items in your department. They will be used by your department to "create" a WIPE-OUT HUNGER DESIGN and possibly win a trophy.

And we can't forget our "COVERED DISH LUNCH" that will be enjoyed in the FLC after our Morning Worship. Please bring enough for your family and maybe a little extra. We are always looking for visitors, and they will be welcome. Also during this time of fellowship, we will enjoy a Fashion Show, see the food creations and find out the "TROPHY" winner.

God is good all the time. We are so blessed that Jesus gave His life that we may have life and have it so abundantly. Let us give of ourselves so that others may see Jesus in us. What a better way to say "Thank You" to our Heavenly Father.

In Christ we serve others, The Committee for World Hunger Day

Upcoming Events

The Deacon and Nominating Committee election will be Sunday morning, September 26, 2010. The men who have agreed to serve as Deacon for three years if elected are: David Austin, Steve Byrd, Todd Davis, Lynn Eaves, Roger Wade, Sam White & Randy Wilburn. The ladies who have agreed to serve on the Nominating Committee for three years if elected are: Maxine Craft. Candee Humphries, and Kay Wilburn. You will elect four men to serve as Deacon, and two ladies to serve on the Nominating Committee. Please pray for God's guidance and leadership as you consider your choices.

The Women's Bible study, "Anointed, Transformed, Redeemed" meets on Monday at 6:30 pm in the Library.

Upcoming Events

The Women's Bible study, "Faith, Abundant, True" begins on Thursday, September 30, 2010 at 10:00 am in the Fellowship Hall. You may sign up at the Welcome Center. Please pick up your books at a cost of \$12.00.

The Keenagers will meet Tuesday, October 5, 2010 at Noon in the Fellowship Hall. Mrs. Peggy Manley will be in charge of the program. Food????

The Property Committee will meet Thursday, October 7, 2010, at 6:30 pm in the Library.

The Church Council Meeting has been changed to Sunday, October 17, 2010, at 5:00 pm in the Library.

You are cordially invited to a Miseellaneous Bridal Shower Betsy Haney on. Sunday September 26, 2010 from 2.00 pm to 3:30 pm in the Fellowship Wall.

WMU Prisoner Bags

This year, as last year, the month of October will be designated to receive donations for prisoner bags sponsored by the WMU. The cost of each bag is \$10.00. Please turn in your donation to the church office by no later than Friday, October 22, 2010. This packet may be the only gift some prisoners receive - WON'T YOU HELP?

As Information to the Church

The Pastor is on vacation this week. Shawn Ingle will be speaking during the Morning Service September 26th. Lynn Eaves will be speaking during the Evening Service September 26th.

Thank You Note

Dear Members of Tabernacle,

A warm and heartfelt thank you for the cards, prayers, food and for more reasons than our words can express.

We love the Tabernacle people very much

Love, Bessie & Marion Fant

Financial Giving Report September 12, 2010

| Total\$10,669.25 |
|---|
| Regular Offering |
| Building Fund |
| Hunger Fund |
| World Hunger10.00 |
| Children's Pool Party Refund65.00 |
| Women's Bible Study Books96.00 |
| Landscaping |
| UCBA Crisis Ministry20.00 |
| (By Marilyn Bright's Sunday School Class) |
| Fellowship of Christian Athletes 80.00 |
| Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 2.00 |
| J Smith's Eagle Scout Project 100.00 |
| Debt Reduction |
| Debt Reduction Memorial 10.00 |
| (Mrs. Myrtle Willard) |
| Lottie Moon Memorial 20.00 |
| (Mr. Eugene "Shorty" Howell) |
| Building Fund Memorial 30.00 |
| (Mrs. Mary V. Gregory) |
| General Fund Memorial50.00 |
| (Mrs. Myrtle Willard) |

Financial Giving Report September 19, 2010

| Total \$8,924.90 |
|--|
| Regular Offering |
| Building Fund |
| Women's Bible Study130.00 |
| Postage |
| Sunday School Books35.00 |
| (Marilyn Bright's Sunday School Class) |
| World Hunger |
| Debt Retirement |
| Debt Retirement (For Ivey Reunion) 50.00 |
| Connie Maxwell Children's Home 100.00 |
| AWANA |
| Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 1.00 |
| Janie Chapman State Mission Offering . 1.00 |
| Janie Chapman State Mission Offering. 200.00 |
| (Tomi Vaughn's Sunday School Class) |
| Sanctuary Pen Memorial 100.00 |
| (Mr. Ernest Anthony) |